
COLLIS P. HUNTINGTON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

HARVARD MEDICAL SCHOOL

BOSTON

February 12, 1923

Mr. L. H. Wilcox, 
7 Shepard St 
Brighton, Mass.

• »

Dear Mr. Wilcox,

Your letter of February 3rd sent to 
Harvard University, has been referred to me.

If you will let me know the nature of the 
cancer cure which you are interested in, I shall be 
glad to talk with you.

Sincerely yours,

H-iC
R. re enough

RBG/GB Director


